
NEWSLETTER

10th January 2020

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 3, Week 2

Monday 13th January 2020 – After School Activity Clubs commence this week.

Lowbrook Parent Consultations 2019-2020

Parent Consultations will be held on Monday 3rd February and Tuesday 4th February 2020 between 

2.00pm and 5.00pm in the school hall.

Please note that their will be no Prep, After School or Activity Clubs running on either of these dates.

The Teachers2Parents booking portal will open on Friday 17th January at 3.00pm and booking 

instructions will be sent via text and email on that date.

The booking portal will then close on Friday 31st January 2020.  

The PTA will be running a Book Fair on both dates in the hall/school reception and your child will be 

bringing home a flyer regarding this today.

Nativity Collection

Thank you to all of our parents, 

grandparents and caregivers who 

generously donated to the EYFS and 

KS1 nativity collection in December.

We raised a grand total of £480.32 

for the charity Berkshire Give a Child 

a Chance.

Caterlink Menu Change 16th and 17th January 2020

There will be a Caterlink menu change next week, as follows: -

Thursday 16th January 2020 – Breaded Fish and Chips or Cheese Frittata and Chips

Friday 17th January 2020 - Mexican Beef Chilli and Rice or Vegetarian Bolognese and Rice or Jacket 

Potato with Beans 

Winter PE Kit

With the weather set to turn colder please ensure that your child has suitable winter PE kit in school with 

them.  This can include base layers or tracksuits and gloves in black or navy. Please also ensure that 

your child has their PE kit and trainers in school with them every day.

Uniform Labelling

Following a few incidences of lost blazers this term please can you ensure that all items of your child’s 

uniform are clearly labelled with their name. 


